Circular- Story Telling Session 						21st June 2021

“Stories are the little ways that enlarge a child’s world of imagination”
Dear Parent,
Greetings!
Story telling is the most powerful way to put ideas into the world. Stories teach us about life, about ourselves and about others. Storytelling is a unique way for students to develop an understanding, respect and appreciation for other cultures, and can promote a positive attitude.

To continue the most effective and oldest form of teaching, an Online Story Telling Session for the children has been scheduled on Saturday, 3rd  July, 2021. The meeting details of the zoom link for storytelling workshop will be shared on 2nd July 2021.
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